
SCDOT

NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPOSERS  

VOLVO INTERCHANGE DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT

SCDOT will hold one-on-one meetings on April 21, 2016 with prospective proposers interested in 

submitting responses to the upcoming Request for Qualifications for the Volvo Interchange project 

in Berkeley County, SC. The purpose of this meeting will be to gather information on early design-

build team coordination and to improve the understanding of the requirements and industry 

capabilities regarding this project.  These meetings will be 30 minutes in length and will be held at 

SCDOT Headquarters in Columbia, SC.  This meeting is not mandatory and will not have bearing 

on the prequalification process.   

Prospective Proposers should submit a written request to SCDOT no later than Wednesday, March 

23 at 12:00 pm EDT.  SCDOT will provide meeting time slots to each prospective proposer after 

this deadline.  Meeting time preferences will be considered but not guaranteed.  

Submit Request to Carmen Wright, Assistant Chief Procurement Officer for Project Delivery with the

South Carolina Department of Transportation by email at WrightCL@scdot.org or at

955 Park Street, Room 101, Columbia, SC 29201.
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